

Harris Academy

James Thewliss - Head Teacher

Lawton Road, DUNDEE. DD3 6SY
Tel 01382 435700

E-mail harris@dundeecity.gov.uk



JT/JC

October 2014

Dear Parent/Guardian

Over the course of the past year the PTPA has worked hard in establishing ourself in our new accommodation in Lawton Road. The Association is now beginning to plan for the process of engaging parents in preparation for our move back to the rapidly growing new building on Perth Road.

It gives me great pleasure to invite you to attend the Annual General Meeting of our Parent Teacher Pupil Association for 2014 at which we will review last year's activities and plan for session 2014/2015.

The AGM will be held in the Staff Room at 7pm on Tuesday 11th November 2014. I would be delighted if you could attend the AGM and even more so if as a member of our committee devote a little of your time to supporting the school and the young people at this particularly exciting time.

If you are able to attend the AGM, to enable me to arrange catering I would ask you to complete the attached slip and return it to your child's register teacher.

Yours sincerely

Wheel [

Mr J Thewliss Head Teacher

I / We will be attending the Annual General Meeting of the P.T.P.A.

Signed:

Pupils Name:

if you have trouble understanding English please contact the address below

اگر آ پ کوانگریزی سیجھنے میں مشکل پیش آتی ہے تو برائے مہریا نی نیجے درج سے بررالط کریں:

ਜੇਕਰ ਤੁਹਾਨੂੰ ਇੰਗਲਿਸ ਸਮਝਣ ਵਿੱਚ ਕਠਿਨਾਈ ਹੁੰਦੀ ਹੈ ਤਾਂ ਕ੍ਰਿਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਸਾਡੇ ਨਾਲ ਹੇਠਾਂ ਦਿਤੇ ਪਤੇ ਤੋਂ ਸੰਪਰਕ ਕਰੋ।

Jeżeli masz trudności w zrozumieniu języka angielskiego, skontaktuj się na poniżej podany adres:

如果你對英語理解有困難,請聯絡以下地址

Dundee Translation & Interpretation Service, Mitchell Street Centre, Mitchell Street, Dundee DD2 2LJ. Tel: 01382 435825 Fax: 01382 435805

For information about Dundee City Council visit our website - www.dundeecity.gov.uk